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LITEON TH Lamp Change Specification of LTL-293SJW 
 
 

Description of the Change:  
 
LiteON-OPTO TH lamp would like to update luminous intensity value in datasheet of LTL-293SJW 
refer to new dice performance due to original dice supplier OPTOTECH stopped supplying original 
dice. 
 
Original DS for LTL-293SJW 

 
 
New DS for LTL-293SJW 

 
 

Reason for Change:  
Please refer to PCN-20-1106-02_Rev 04, OPTOTECH stopped supplying original dice, so we updated 
the luminous intensity for LTL-293SJW based on the new dice performance.  
 

Affected Part numbers: 
LTL-293SJW 

 
Updated Datasheet: 
Available 

 
Effective Date: 
Aug 24, 2022 
 
 

If there are no objections or requests for additional information received from our customers, 
then we assume approval for the proposed changes and can ship our product at the company 
discretion. 


